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A Christmas Message  

From Governors 2022 
 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends of St Joseph’s 

Christmas is a wonderful time in school.  Lots of excitement, tinsel and glitter!  

It has been lovely for governors to be able to join with the whole school community in 

preparing for Christmas.  The Nativity performances and the Advent service in church were 

amazing.  We know how hard the children and teachers have worked to produce such 

marvellous and moving performances.  

This year it has been especially pleasing to be able to welcome the residents from Exmouth 

House into school.  They really enjoyed the Nativity performance and cards from the children. 

The present room organised by the PTA is another Christmas tradition that the whole school 

looks forward to.  Many thanks to everyone that worked so hard to make this a success. 

Sadly this will be the last Christmas we have with Mrs Taylor-Bashford as our Headteacher. 

Thank you all for the support you have given to Mrs Taylor-Bashford over the years, we will all 

miss her very much and wish her all the very best for the future.  We look forward to 

welcoming Mrs Stephens as our new Headteacher in the New Year.       

On behalf of all governors, I would like to wish you and your loved ones…… 

A Very Merry Christmas 

and a  

Happy and Healthy New Year  

Lynn Cook 

Chair of Governors 
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